

منطقة الفروانية التعليمية

الملف نموذج إجابة منطقة الفروانية التعليمية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الكويتية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع				
		CHANNEL		
روابط مواد الصف السابع على تلغرام				
الرياضيات	اللغة الانجليزية	اللغة العربية	التربية الاسلامية	

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني			
مذكرة للوحدات من (الوحدة السابعة وحتى الثانبة عشر)	1		
القواعد المقررة في اللغة الانكليزية الفترة الثانية	2		
كلمات الاملاء كاملة	3		
حل الكتاب الغير ملون	4		
مواضيع	5		



العام الدراسي 2023-2024 اختبار الفترة الدراسية الثانية المجال: اللغة الإنجليزية الصف: السابع الأسنلة في (6 صفحات)

a) impatiently

c) cautiously



نموذج الاجابة

دولة الكويت وزارة التربية منطقة الفر وانية التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية الزمن: ساعتان

14

يل من شبكة ياكويت التعليمية

المحتوى: المفردات - الاستيعاب المقروء - القواعد اللغوية - التعبير الكتابي

Total Mark (60 marks)

I - Reading (30 marks)

A) Vocab	ulary (14 marks)	
a) Choose the correct words from a, b, c	and d:(4 X2 =8 m)	
1. There were treasures in F	ailaka Island.	
a) selfish	b) hidden	Telegram: ykuwait_net_home
c) solarahj.com/kw	d) steep	
2. People use their smartphones to	their happy moments	
a) trade	b) repair	
c) sweep	d) film	
3. Tomorrow the temperature is expected to	be 50, it will be	so hot.
a) cabinets	b) degrees	
c) biologists	d) agents	
4. The police men advised all drivers to driv	ve in the bad v	weather.

b) Fill in each space with the suitable word from the list below: $(4 \times 1\frac{1}{2} = 6 \text{ marks})$

b) powerfully

d) cheerfully

(operates - calendar - voyage - public - includes)

- 5. My brother **operates** his new car by electricity.
- 6. The **voyage** from Kuwait to India used to take months.
- 7. This amazing book **includes** 100 stories about famous athletes.
- 8. The new swimming pool will be opened to the **public** next month.

الصفحة الثانية

المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية - امتحان الصف السابع - الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2024-2023

B) <u>Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)</u> Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:

16

Have you ever eaten something that you grew in your garden? Many people have not had the pleasure of this experience. Alice Waters changed all that for some students in California, USA. Alice worked with their school to create a gardening program. She believes there is a strong relationship between food, health, and the environment. She wanted to teach them that a healthy body and environment go <u>hand in hand</u>.

Alice's project took a lot of time and patience. She needed the help of teachers and students to turn a parking lot into a garden. In 1995, the first vegetables were planted in the school. Every year, new crops are added, and old crops are checked to ensure they are best suited for the school's needs.

Students have found that they look forward to spending time in the garden. They have learned how to plant, and they learned about the life cycles of various plants. Many students have discovered that they like the new types of fruits and vegetables, which **they** had never been willing to try before. Alice Waters dreams that one day there will be a garden in every school.

a) From a, b, c and d choose the correct answer: :(6 X2 = 12 Marks)

- 9. The best title for the passage is:
 - a) A School Garden

b) A Parking Lot

c) A Healthy Body

- d) New Crops
- 10. The meaning of the underlined " hand in hand " in the 1st paragraph is:
 - a) alone

b) apart

c) separately

d) altogether

الصفحة الثالثة

المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية - امتحان الصف السابع - الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2024-2023

- 11. The underlined pronoun "they" in the 3rd paragraph refers to:
 - a) fruits
 - b) types
 - c) students
 - d) vegetables
- 12. Alice dreams that one day:
 - a) she will change the parking lot.
 - b) people will eat less fruits and vegetables.
 - c) there will be a garden in every school.
 - d) students will learn about the life cycle of various plants
- 13. According to the passage, all the following sentences are true **EXCEPT**:
 - a) Alice's project took a lot of time and patience.
 - b) The students plant the same crops every year.
 - c) A healthy body and environment go hand in hand.
 - d) The students enjoyed their time in the school garden.
- 14. The **purpose** of the writer is to:
 - a) tell us about Alice's project.
 - b) show us the importance of schools.
 - c) advise us to keep the environment clean.
 - d) encourage us to spend more time in schools.

b) Answer the following questions: (2X2 = 4 Marks)

15. When were the first vegetables planted in the school?

In 1995, the first vegetables were planted in the school.

16. Why are crops checked every year?

New crops are added, and old crops are checked to ensure they are best suited for the school's needs.



الصفحة الرابعة

المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية - امتحان الصف السابع - الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2024-2023

II Writing (30 marks)

A) Grammar (12 Marks)

a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (4 X 2 = 8 marks)

_	_
4	_
- 11	

17. I can't find the key	opens the f	ront door.		
a) who	b) where	c) when	d) which	
18. Ahmed can't remember anything after the accident,?				
a) doesn't he	b) can he	c) does he	d) can't he	
19. The streets were wet because it rained last night.				
a) heavily	b) heavy	c) heavier	d) heaviest	
20. While Ali	to the mosque, he saw his friend.			
a) walks	b) was walking	c) is walking	d) walked	
b) Do as shown between brackets: (2 X2 = 4 marks)				

21. My uncle travelled to Thailand last summer holiday.

(Ask a question)

Who travelled to Thailand last summer holiday?

Where did your uncle travel last summer holiday?

When did your uncle travel to Thailand?

22. My son will travel to Canada next March.

(Make negative)

My son will not /won't travel to Canada next March.

الة	الاج	23	نمه
خ	- 91	64	تمو

الصفحة الخامسة

المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية - امتحان الصف السابع - الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2024 -2023

B- Writing (18 marks)

Scientists turn questions into answers.

18

Plan and write a report of two paragraphs (8 sentences) about "Scientists", talking about the qualities of a good scientist and the importance of inventions.

The following guide words may help you:

(patient- creative - imaginative - ambitious – life - easier – fun - better)

Plan your topic here (2)

almanahj.com/ku

Telegram:
ykuwait, net home

Punctuation

الصفحة السادسة

المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية - امتحان الصف السابع - الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2024-2023

Write your topic here (16)			
		•••••	
تم التحميل من شبكة ياكويت التعليم			
تم التحميل من سبحة يادويت التعليم			
ماسان			
Telegram: ykuwait_net_home			
			•••••
Rubrics	Mark	Student's mark	Total
Planning (graphic organizer/ mind mapping)	2		
Exposition of ideas and coherence	6		
Paragraphing and number of sentences	2		
Grammar	2		
Spelling	2		
Hand writing	2		18

انتهت الأسئلة

مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح